
 
 
 
 
 

24/04/2020 
Ref No.:  F2010/01271 
 
 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Major Projects 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
 
Dear Ms Lucas 
 

Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) response to Centennial Angus Place Extension Project 
 
FCNSW has no objection or comment on specifics of the extension project. Angus Place has a 
current Forest permit with FCNSW for surface infrastructure within Newnes State forest. Prior to 
any new infrastructure or other disturbance activity, Angus Place must submit a request to 
amend the permit and present all required documentation, including REFs and due diligence 
reports. The permit includes financial compensation for disturbance to the State forest and time 
to administer the permit. 
 
Additionally, Angus Place should inform FCNSW if underground mining activities impact any 
surface roads or other infrastructure managed by FCNSW. Should the proposed extension impact  
any infrastructure managed by the FCNSW due to subsidence, a measure of compensation will be 
required to be paid to FCNSW at FCNSW’s discretion. 
 
If you require further clarification, please contact Melanie Klootwijk on 0427 259 503. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
MELANIE KLOOTWIJK 
STEWARDSHIP COORDINATOR 
FORESTRY CORPORATION OF NSW - NORTHERN SOFTWOODS 
 
 


